
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

3rd September 2021 

 

Upcoming September Meeting at Wanneroo 

 

An update from the WASCC regarding the “fun” race day being held on 11th September. 

The WASCC have confirmed Formula Classic will have two races each of 10 laps duration rather than 

the 15 laps that were originally proposed. 

The WASCC also advised there would be a sausage sizzle at the end of the meeting for all entrants, 

members and guests to partake in. 

There are currently 8 Formula Classic entrants, closing date for entries is Monday 6th September.  

 

 

STAY SAFE 
 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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